

To: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]; jeffrey epstein[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thur 11/3/2011 2:21:42 AM
Subject: RE: Hypothetical

Roger

From: jeffrey epstein
Sent: Thursday, November 03, 2011 2:01 AM
To: [REDACTED]
Subject: Re: Hypothetical

Wait

Sorry for all the typos .Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 2, 2011, at 9:29 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

Tried you on SMS...
If steve ever were to quit his job is it appropriate for me to do so as well in solidarity or wait till
he decides on his next moves?

Just not sure